
From: Daniel Farnham
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: assessment
Date: Wednesday, November 4, 2020 11:59:04 AM

To Whom It May Concern,
I recently received a public hearing notice for an unpaid assessment (#200025) at 1254 Lafond
Ave, totalling $44.80.  I was late in paying this, but I did submit the payment along with my
Storm Sewer System Charge, mailed recently.
Can you confirm that this payment was received, and please clarify whether I owe any
additional fees for late payment of the Lighting and Sweeping invoice?  Thank you.
Dan Farnham
1254 Lafond Ave
652-233-4082
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